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June 1st,2023 

THIS WEEK AT  A 
GLANCE: 

 

Faith & Friendship: Monday, 6:30pm 
Tai Chi: Tuesdays, Wednesdays,  

Thursdays &  Fridays 9:00am 
Sisterhood of St. Paul’s: Thursday 1pm 

Pathfinders:  Thursday 6:30pm 
Choir Practice: Thursday 7pm 

St. Paul’s Anglican church,  45 Russell St. W.,  Lindsay Ontario         705-324-4666 

PAG: Pre Authorizes Giving. 
This is an easy way for you to donate to St. Paul’s.   
It provides a constant and dependable cash flow 
throughout the year. This allows better budgeting and 
ongoing cash flow for management.  PAG registration 
forms are available at the Church Office or in the pews 
of  the Church.  

 

are 

business hours, 
or on a Sunday 

ter the service.  

Faith & Friendship Update 

As our meetings will be a bit irregular over the 
next couple of weeks while we finish the Book 
of Esther, please refer to this schedule: 

Monday, June 5th – Esther, session 4;  

Final session before Summer break 

  STRAWBERRY /SALAD SUPPER  

 THURSDAY , June 22nd, 2023   5:00 pm 

Limited tickets now available,  

100 dine in and 100 take-out.  

Must be purchased in advance 

Adults $ 30.00 Children $15.00  

( 6-12years-under 6 free) 

Just a friendly reminder  if  you wish to book  an area of  

the Church for a meeting you must contact the office  to 

ensure space is available

God Moments :  
Inspirational quotes shared 

by Rev Bonnie 

“Somebody once said 
that comparison is the 
thief of joy. In other 
words, if you’re always 
comparing yourself to  

other people, then you’ll 
never be happy” - Curt 
Cloninger 

MAPPING THE GROUND WE STAND ON— As an action for learning truth 

for reconciliation, you are invited to join us on Saturday, June 24, 1:00—4:00 pm for 

this event, hosted by St Paul’s and facilitated by Cheryl Marek of the Primates, 

World Relief & Development Fund (PWRDF).  Please register by 3:00 pm on 

Thursday, June 15th via the Parish office 705-324-4666  



PAG is a form of giving to the Church. A 

ed from your bank account or your 
VISA/credit card to support your 

Church Office Hours   
Mon to Thurs:    

8:30 am to 3:00 pm 
Fri: 8:30—12:30   

Please note that the office will be closed 
daily from 12:00—12:30  

This and ThaT    June 1st, 2023 

St. Paul’s Anglican church,  45 Russell St. W.,  Lindsay Ontario         705-324-4666 

And THE OTHER THING:  If you have something to post contact us at office@st-pauls-lindsay.ca. 

DESIGNATED  GIVING # 215 June 2023 
Is in support of the Primates World Relief and 
Development Fund for The VICTIMS OF 
EARTHQUAKES in Turkey and Syria. As 
hundreds of thousands face tragic losses, our 
Christian response brings them the tangible  
relief and comfort we’ve prayed for . 

The Greening Of St. Paul’s . Peter Payne has been volunteered to examine the various 

options  for greening the buildings. He is looking for other people interested  in 

greening or reducing or reducing  energy consumption. Please  speak with Peter if 

you have ideas or thoughts on this topic.  He needs Help. 

FaithWorks did a great article about A Place Called Home. Peter Mentis who spoke here at St Paul's  went 

to visit A Place Called Home and was very impressed with the new building, it offers better privacy , in-

creased accessibility and is more energy efficient that the old building. For more information please go to 

www.faithworks.ca 

Please help keep our church scent free!
some people have allergies to perfumes, 
colognes etc so please refrain from using 
them here. Thank you. 

Just a friendly reminder to please wear your name tag, 

especially at coffee hour it helps identify a parishioner to  

any visitors coming to our church    

Sisterhood Trunk Sale Report 

It was a great day for the sale, thank you everybody who helped to make the event a success 

As reported on Sunday morning the Bake Table was The Star. The event made about 

$700.00 

Gift cards are always available during of-

fice hours and on Sundays after the 

church service. We accept cash, cheques, 

debit or credit Card payment. Cards are 

available for a variety of stores, so there is 

something for everyone. 

FYI,  the prayer list is going to be refreshed be-

ginning June 1st.. If you are aware of somebody 

that needs to be added/ taken off, or if you 

would like for us to continue to pray for you or 

your loved one, please contact the office. 

Thanks  


